

County of Calaveras Department of Planning

Peter N. Maurer ~ Planning Director

Phone (209) 754-6394 Fax (209) 754-6540 website: www.co.calaveras.ca.us

December 21, 2015

Tom Infusino P.O. Box 792 Pine Grove, CA 95665

Re: Appeal of Determination that Mintier-Harnish Administrative Draft General Plan is

not Subject to Public Records Act

Dear Tom:

The County's determination that the administrative draft of the General Plan provided to the County by its consultant, Mintier-Harnish, is not disclosable under the Public Records Act is not an appealable determination under the provisions of County Code Chapter 17.98. The determination was not made by the Planning Department staff as provided in Section 17.98.020 and is therefore not appealable to the Planning Commission.

Your check is returned to you.

Sincerely.

Peter N. Maurer Planning Director